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Statement from Archbishop Robert G. Casey 

  

Archbishop Robert G. Casey, of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati, released the following statement today 

to the people of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati concerning the tragedy in Minneapolis, MN:  

  
"Our hearts are one with the families of Annunciation Catholic School in Minneapolis as they 

grieve and begin to process the senseless tragedy that occurred today. Let us pray for all 

those impacted, especially those who were injured or lost their lives. May Our Lady of Peace 

intercede for us and assist us in the care of our children and families." 

  

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Cincinnati is the 45th largest Catholic diocese in the country, with 

nearly 440,000 Catholics, and has the fifth largest Catholic school system in terms of enrollment with more 

than 41,000 students.  The 19-county territory includes 199 canonical parishes organized into 57 Families 

of Parishes, and 111 Catholic primary and secondary schools. 
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